
Hiltingbury Road 
Chandlers Ford, Eastleigh 
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Telephone: 02380 261808 
Facsimile: 02380 273401 

adminoffice@hiltingbury-jun.hants.sch.uk 
 

Acting Headteacher: Mr Jon Clark 

 

 
 

15th October 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Learning Ladders at Home Information Evening – Tuesday 6th November 2018 at 
6.30pm 
 
There have been many helpful changes to Learning Ladders at Home and what it can offer 
parents and carers. Therefore, I have arranged for Tom Foster, the Account Director from 
Learning Ladders at Home in London, to come to Hiltingbury Junior School and deliver 
training on the updated system. It will be a great opportunity to find out all about what 
Learning Ladders at Home can do and how it can be used to support your child’s learning 
at home.   
 

This evening will also provide an opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have. 
 

I look forward to seeing you there. 
 

Best wishes, 
 
Mrs Massa 

 
Mrs Massa 
Acting Deputy Headteacher and Assessment Leader 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………….… 
 

 
To:  Hiltingbury Juniors School  
       Learning Ladders at Home information evening -Tuesday 6th November 2018 
 
 
I will be attending the Learning Ladders at Home information evening and would like 
________ number of seats. 
 
 
Name: ……….…………………..………………………………  
 
Child’s name: …………………..……………………………… Class………… 
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